
 Celebrating Success Policy: 

At Mavisbank we foster an ethos which acknowledges achievement and 

celebrates success for all pupils and staff. 

 

Success is celebrated in the following ways: 

 

During / at the end of lessons, teachers will give relevant and specific positive 

feedback to pupils 

 

Pupils’ success will be noted in termly evaluations which will then inform 

yearly reports 

 

Success will also be celebrated with parents at reviews, reports, newsletters and 

in daily diaries 

 

More formally, success will be celebrated at monthly ethos assemblies, where 

pupils’ successes in maths, literacy, health and well being and other curricular 

areas will be highlighted (curricular areas explored will be on a rota basis 

throughout all classes)    

 

Success will be recorded in a Pupil Profile Of Achievement and displayed on 

ethos walls in the main hall 

 

SQA and graduation achievements, as well as staff achievements, will be 

celebrated at the Summer Assembly  
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